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15/07/2021  21:13:092021/3349/T OBJ Benjamin Bullock I would object to the removal of these trees. The trees are in a conservation area and all measures should be 

taken to preserve trees. My understanding is the applicants also owns the neighbouring garden flat at number 

29 and recently bought the number 27 garden flat, so are they the actually one and the same as the 

neighbours they refer to in the application reasoning? They would have been fully aware of these trees prior to 

purchasing the number 27 garden flat.

I leave it down to the council conservation officer to deem whether they feel sufficient evidence of rot has been 

provided in terms of removal of the one tree. There seems no valid justification for removal of the second tree.
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